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Ordizia, 1 of  December 2011 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 We are writing to inform you that Ordizia Kirol Elkartea Urpekoak will be celebrating  

the XII. International Finswimming Open on the 3rd of March 2012. The event will be hold in 

Ordizia, in a 25 meter indoor swimming pool of the facilities of Majori.  

 

As in previous editions our aim is to get the best national and European swimmers taking 

part in the event. In past editions we had participants from Italy, Ukraine, Estonia, Russia, 

France, Germany, Lithuania, Colombia, Poland, Egypt and the best Spanish swimmers.  

 

For any doubt or further information you can look at our web page: www.okeu.es or 

directly contact to us by email: openordizia@gmail.com or calling to the +34 629421092 and 

asking for Mr. Mikel Iturrioz. 

 

 Hoping you will enroll in the competition, 

 Best regards: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
         Mikel Iturrioz 

          President of  O.K.E.U. 
 


